
 

 

Bourbon County 
603 Millersburg Road 
Paris, KY 40361-8837 
(859) 987-1895 
Fax: (859) 987-3120 
www.ca.uky.edu/ces 

Monthly Meetings:  
March 26    

April 30 
  May 28  

 June 25– Picnic 
 July 30 

August 27  
September 24 

October 29 
November 26 

Saturday, December 7- Christmas Party  
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Retreats at Office:  
March 15 &16     
April 19 & 20    
May  17 & 18    
June  21  &. 22 
July  19 & 20  

August 16 & 17    
Sept 20 & 21    
Oct 18 & 19 

November 15 & 16     
December 6 & 7 
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The February 26th meeting was called to order by president Shirley Gentry at 
1835. 
Delicious refreshments were provided by Debbie, Teresa and Jane. 
The next retreat will be held March 15 and 16. 
The treasurer’s report was given by Sharon Crump.  The balance is $997.30 with 
a balance of $53 in the door prize fund.   
The door prize was won by Jane Linville. 
Shirley shared a poem by Pat Sloan 
In old business- 
The raffle quilt is status pending.   
The bylaw revision has been tabled at this time. 
Cheryl Stone made a motion that we change the refreshment policy.  The vice 
president will be responsible for providing the food with an approximate value of 
$20.  Coffee will be added on a trial basis.  The motion was approved.   
Refreshments for the farm machinery show was discussed.  Sharon Crump will  
work and confer with Kay on donation. 
Cheryl Stone and Alice Turley have volunteered to serve as president and vice 
president.  The motion was made that Cheryl Stone be approved as the new 
president. The motion carried.  The motion was made that Alice Turley be 
approved as the new vice president.  The motion carried.   
Our new president is Cheryl Stone.  Our new vice president is Alice Turley. 
In new business- 
Quilter’s Day Out is March 16th.  They have requested 150 copies of our 
newsletter for the goody bags.   Teresa will take the newsletters to Lexington. 
March 16 is the date for the Morehead-Rowan County quilt show. 
The Quilters Hall of Fame in Marion, Indiana was discussed. 
The treasury audit was performed and passed. 
A suggestion was made to list the retreat dates for a whole year in the newsletter 
to allow people to plan accordingly. 
In our show and tell, Katie and Teresa both displayed their lovely quilts and wall 
hangings/toppers.   
March 2nd will the free health checks through the extension office.  
A vendor fair will be at the Clarion Hotel on March 2 from 1:30 -4:30 pm. 
April 15 will the  Fayette Co Guild’s Fabric Yard Sale.  Tables are available to 
rent for $25. 
 

The meeting was adjourned. 
Respectfully submitted, 

Karen May,  

Secretary, Nifty Needles Quilt Guild 

NIFTY NEEDLES QUILT GUILD MEETING MINUTES  
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For 25 years I have enjoyed the benefits of belonging to the Nifty Needles; the sharing, 
education, & especially the companionship. Even though I participate in other social 
activities like book clubs & church, our quilting group is one I try not to miss. I volunteered 
to be president this time for 2 reasons. The first is that my one responsibility at this point in 
my life is to care for my disabled husband & second I want this quilting society to get me 
through my retirement years.   
 
It was mentioned at the February meeting that there will be a change in the refreshments. To 
alleviate the hassle of getting people to volunteer & keeping up with assignments your 4 new 
officers will be handling a simpler offering of just desert & drink. Most of us have dinner 
before we come so we thought we’d try it this way for a while. The officer in charge will be 
reimbursed by the treasurer at the meeting upon presenting receipts keeping it under $20. 
 
One of the things that we’ve been discussing is about programs at the meetings.  If you have 
an idea or guest you’d like to present please let Alice know. One thing we’d like to try is a 15 
minute “Bed turning” with our own members presenting their own handiwork. We have 
someone lined up for March, she will bring around 7 of her quilted items & tell us about 
them. Kind of a who, what, where, & why. If you want to participate please let me know. I 
will be doing it In June. All members are still encouraged to bring show & tell to the 
meetings which will still be the finishing touch for the evening. 
 
Even if you aren’t quilting much anymore or if you are new to this addictive hobby please 
come & participate in our meetings & retreats!  

 President, 
Cheryl Stone  

A WORD OR TWO FROM THE PRESIDENT  
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